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Tuesday, 4 March 2025      

POSTPONED: Insurers to host community townhall in Ingham 
following NQ floods  

The community information evening for insurance customers impacted by the NQ floods due to be held 

in Ingham this Thursday 6 March has been postponed due to Tropical Cyclone Alfred. 

Safety of the community and staff members is top priority. As such, all travel and community events 

across Queensland and New South Wales are being postponed until this weather event has passed. 

The townhall will be rescheduled for a later date in the coming weeks. A new media release will be 

issued when a new date is confirmed.  

Those who have registered will be notified directly.  

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.  
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